
   
Kolkata Port Trust 
कोलकाता प×तन Ûयास 

Office of the Nodal Officer, DHCTP 
40, Circular Garden Reach Road, Ground Floor(Room No.21) 

Kolkata – 700043 
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No. DH/RFQ-II              Date:29 January 2014 
 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF THE DATE OF FURNISHING REPLIES TO THE QUERIES RAISED BY THE 
BIDDERS ON THE RFP FOR DIAMOND HARBOUR CONTAINER TERMINAL PROJECT 

 
Name of the work:   Request for Proposal (RFP) for Public Private Partnership in 

development of Container Terminal Facility at Diamond 
Harbour 

 
 
 
The following, as mentioned in the aforesaid RFP issued under Notice No. DH/RFQ-II dt 27.11.2013 has 
been revised as follows: 
 
 
 Clause 1.3: 
 

Serial No.4:  Authority response to queries latest by  – 05.02.2014 
 
All other terms and conditions will be same as per RFP Notice No. DH/RFQ II dt 27.11.2013. 
 
 
  
          
 
 

 Sumanta RoyChowdhury 
                    Sr. Asst. Traffic Manager & 

    Nodal Officer DHCTP 


